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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Elizabeth Bankole <churchofthelivingstoneus@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 3:15 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Fwd: C of O for 871 Payne Avenue, St. Paul

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Elizabeth Bankole <churchofthelivingstoneus@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Apr 18, 2017 at 3:12 PM 
Subject: C of O for 871 Payne Avenue, St. Paul 
To: larry.zangs@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
Cc: joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us, rich.singerhouse@ci.stpaul.mn.us, tom.friel@ci.stpaul.mn.us, 
marcia.moermond@cistpaul.mn.us, angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us, MICHAEL ADERINKOMI 
<aderinkomi@embarqmail.com> 
 

Dear Mr. Zangs, 
 
My name is Elizabeth Bankole.  I am the Pastor of the Church of Living Stone.  Mr. Michael Aderinkomi 
attended the legislative hearing today on steps to take to turn the retail space at 871 Payne avenue into a 
church.   
 
Can you please let us know the list of things to be done by us to meet your demands to turn the said space into a 
Church? 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Elizabeth Bankole (Pastor) 
for Church of the Living Stone 
 
 
 
 


